
 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME               JUNE 25, 2017 

TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

First Reading: Jeremiah 20:10-13  

Because the prophet Jeremiah foretold disaster for 

Jerusalem, he was denounced. But Jeremiah trusted in the 

Lord and overcame his persecutors  

 

Second Reading: Romans 5:12-15  

Paul explains to the Romans that Adam’s sin brought death 

to all, but Christ’s gift of himself brought grace and life.  

 

Gospel: Matthew 10:26-33  

In authoritative and encouraging words, Jesus urges the 

apostles to fear nothing -- only him who can destroy the 

soul. Telling them “every hair of your head has been 

counted,” he promises that “Whoever acknowledges me 

before men I will acknowledge before my Father in heaven.” 

 

 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 

Saturday, June 24, The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 

  8.30AM  Mary Englert by Anna & Ron Meyer 

  4.00PM  Grace Fragleasso by Filomena Mahnkopf  

 

Sunday, June 25, Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9.00AM  Peggi Marcino by Gerrie & Richard Quinn 

11.15AM  Granese & Semilia Families by Margie Granese 

Sacred Heart Church, Pond Eddy    

 7.30AM Father’s Day Novena 

 

Monday, June 26 

  8.30AM   Sr. Rose Marie Franz by Elizabeth Higgins 

 

Tuesday, June 27, St. Cyril of Alexandria, Bishop 

8.30AM  Danny Bosser by Margie Granese 

 

Wednesday, June 28, St. Irenaeus, Bishop & Martyr 

  8.30AM  Gale Kaufman (L) by Jean & Eric Wedemeier 

 

Thursday, June 29, Sts. Peter and Paul, Apostles 

 8.30AM  St. Anthony’s Rosary Society by Mary Weilden 

   

Friday, June 30, The First Martyrs of the Holy Roman  

     Church 

  8.30AM  Joseph Bradley by Margaret Bianca 

 

Saturday, July 1, St. Junipero Serra, Priest 

  8.30AM  Father’s Day Novena 

  4.00PM  Walter Hankins by Collin Peters  

 

Sunday, July 2, Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  9.00AM  Samuel Rowdycz Jenny & Lee Rowdycz 

11.15AM  Marilyn Judah by Sheila Michaud 

Sacred Heart Church, Pond Eddy    

 7.30AM Father’s Day Novena 

 

   

 

 

 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP 

Sunday Collection     $ 1629.00   

Thank you for your continued support and    

generosity 

PARISH PRAYER LIST 
Please Pray for Don Tedesco, Marilyn Pizzonia, Michael 

Dean, Kyle Graham, Michele Griesbaum, Lisa Donohue, 

James Valenti, JJ Hanson, Kathleen Quinn, Vincent 

Russo,  Aliya Rachlin, Tara Byrne, Anthony Giordano, 

Betty Fok, Bob Einterz, Andrea Fedoruk, Nicky 

Castagna, Jane Schneider, Michael and Matthew 

Mclean, and Samantha.  For Our Military Personnel: 

Michael Donnelly, Matthew Counts, Joseph Counts, 

Vaughn Schlott, Michael Walsh, Ana Lucia Teran-

Stasilli, Arianar Severf, Larry Weiss, Martin Kamen, 

Rev. Roderic Petrie and Gale Kaufman.  

NOTIFY US OF CHANGES AND ADDITIONS 

CARDINAL’S APPEAL 

THANK YOU for your continued sacrifice to help the Parish reach our Cardinal’s Appeal goal and for helping your 

brothers and sisters across the Archdiocese of New York. 

At St. Anthony of Padua-St. Thomas Aquinas, 20 families 

pledged $3,925 towards our goal of $9,500 

We are 38% of our goal. 

There is still time to participate and make your gift today! 

TO MAKE AN ONLINE GIFT, VISIT www.cardinalsappeal.org OR use the Appeal Envelopes found in our parish. 

 

http://www.cardinalsappeal.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  
 

 

 

                       

                      

 

FOOD PANTRY 

The food pantry is always in need of food stuffs 

and/or monetary donations! Please be generous. 

Thank you for your increased giving to the food 

pantry.  

NO MORE SECOND COLLECTION 

Dear Parishioners,  

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for the many 

ways in which you support your parish family. It is through 

your generosity we are able to continue the mission of Jesus 

Christ at our Church especially through our many and 

varied ministries.  

At this time, I would like to tell you about the “NO MORE 

SECOND COLLECTIONS APPEAL” that will eliminate 

all the monthly second collections except the Archdiocesan 

collections. We are asking each family to make a one-time 

yearly donation of $100 (or more) that will be taken in July 

and after that, All the special second collections of our 

Parish will end.  

If you cannot afford the suggested donation of $100, please 

give as generously as you are able. Every dollar helps us for 

the growth of our Parish.  

We will take this collection on the weekends of July 2
nd

, 

9
th

, 16
th

, 23
rd

, 30
th

. The envelope will be enclosed for your 

donation in your July envelope packet. If you are unable to 

make a one time donation, then please make as many as you 

need and put them in a special enveloped marked “NO 

MORE SECOND COLLECTIONS” and put them in the 

weekly collection basket.  

In advance, I thank you for being part of our Parish Family 

and for your past and continued generous support to our 

Parish.  

The NO MORE SECOND COLLECTIONS APPEAL will 

replace all the 12 monthly collections which are usually 

taken up throughout the year.  

If you should have any questions or need any further 

clarifications, please feel free to contact me at the Rectory 

Office at: 845-557-8512. 

Again I thank you for your continued generosity and 

support for our Parish Family.  

       Fr. Joselin Berkmans 

BLESSED MOTHER’S PRAYER GARDEN  

Dear Parishioners,  

I take this opportunity to thank all of you for all that you 

do for our Parish. You all have seen the Blessed Mother 

Statue outside our Church. Whenever I look at that 

statue I used think of converting that place as a place of 

prayer in other words a Prayer Garden. We as Parish 

community can pray the Rosary every month for our 

own intentions and the intentions and good health of our 

family members.  

 To make it a place of Prayer we need to make 

few benches around the statue. Besides making the 

benches we are also planning to lay 100 bricks right in 

front of our Blessed Mother Statue with your loved 

one’s names engraved in it. You can help by purchasing 

a personalized brick which will be placed right in front 

of the Blessed Mother Statue with the name of your 

choice permanently engraved on it. The donation for the 

brick is $100.00 each and included 3 lines to custom 

engraving with up to 16 characters per line. Please show 

your support for the project. Please make checks 

payable to: St. Anthony of Padua and St. Thomas 

Aquinas Church. Thank you for your support. Please 

see the sample brick at the back of the Church.  

ENGRAVING OPTIONS: (Examples) 

1 to 3 lines, a maximum of 16 characters per line 

(including spaces)  

IN MEMORY/HONOR OF NAME        OR 

FAMILY NAME 

Note: Please see the letter at the back of the Church, 

fill it and mail it or drop it off to the Rectory as and 

when you wish.  

 
‘200’ CLUB 

Members of the 200 Club for 2016-17. If you plan to 

attend the continental breakfast on July 8 from 9 to 10, 

Please Contact Pat Newman 856-6277 with your 

reservation by July 1 
 

Tickets for the 200 Club for 2017-18 are on sale after 

Mass. 

 

CHICKEN BARBEQUE  

Tickets for the Chicken Barbecue on August 

13 are on sale after Mass 

BIBLE STUDY GROUP 

We will have our Bible Study group in June 29
th

 

Thursday from 7.00 PM to 8.00 PM. All are welcome.  

 


